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Tag Day – Friday 8th September 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 
As part of Deanwood’s ambition to become an eco-friendly school, the 
eco-council would like to raise funds to purchase recycling bins for the 
KS1 and KS2 playgrounds.  
 

 
On Friday 8th September the Rugby World Cup kicks off! 
To celebrate this, your child is invited to come to school wearing either 
a Rugby jersey, or their own clothes in exchange for £1 per pupil.  
 
This will help towards our goal to purchase these bins and make positive 
steps to becoming more eco-friendly.  
 

 
Please remember that the children should refrain from wearing any jewellery and must 
wear sensible shoes, as this can be a health and safety hazard. It is also important that 
you check the weather forecast on the day and send them with appropriate clothing.  
 

As Deanwood is a cashless school, we wont be able to accept cash on the day. We have set 
up an online donations link on your childs Arbor account under the Trip Activity - “Tag Dag 
8th September” so monies can be paid whenever is easiest for you.  The link will be 
available until Friday 15th September. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss V Manewell 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
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